United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Mountain-Prairie Region

IN REPLY REFER TO:

FWS/R6/ES MAILING ADDRESS: STREET LOCATION:
Post Office Box 25486 134 Union Boulevard
Denver Federal Center Lakewood, Colorado 80228-1807

Denver, Colorado 80225-0486
DEC 10 2018

Memorandum

To: Program Manager, NRDAR, USDOI, Washington, D.C.
Attention: Bruce Nesslage

Through: Supervisor, Utah Ecological Services Field OffValt Lake City, UT G X g

From: Regional Director, Mountain-Prairie Region W

Subject: Request for Settlement Funds from the Department’s Natural Resource
Restoration Fund Account for the Murray Smelter Natural Resource Damage
Assessment and Restoration Case, Utah, for Restoration
Implementation and Monitoring

In conjunction with the Final Restoration Plan for the Murray Smelter Natural Resource Damage
Assessment and Restoration (NRDAR) case, Utah, I request $45,960.26, plus all accrued
interest, to be released to Mountain-Prairie Region from the Murray Smelter Restoration Funds
account (DOI NRDA Project No. 0175).

The Department of the Interior through the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, West Valley City,
Utah Field Office has finalized a Natural Resources Restoration Plan for the Murray Smelter
NRDAR case. The requested funds will be used for restoration implementation and monitoring,

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Mark Sattelberg,
Mountain-Prairie Region NRDAR Coordinator, at 303-236-4261; or Chris Cline, Murray
Smelter NRDAR Case Manager, at (385) 285-7910. Thank you.



